
LP WATERWORKS, INC. 

June 30, 2013 

Mr. John Lovelette, Director 
LP Utilities Corporation 
7406 U.S. 27 North 
Sebring, FL 33870 

Re: Document Request from LP Utilities Corporation to LP Waterworks, Inc. in Reference to 
FPSC Staff Request 

John, 

The FPSC staff has requested the following data be provided" 

1. MORand DMRs for the last three years- 2010, 2011, and 2012. 

2. During the years 2010, 2011, and 2012 any additions and retirements of assets to the water 
and or wastewater systems. We will need to know the specific equipment added retired. 

John, these items are important for the Staff Assisted Rate Case we have filed with the FPSC. If 
you have any questions or wish for me to contact any consultant, contractor or your 
accountant, please provide me their names and contact information via email. 

aterworks, Inc. 
C/0 4939 Cross Bayou Blvd. 
New Port Richey, FL 34652 

C: Paul Vickery, FPSC Staff 

Mailing: C/0 4939 Cross Bayou Blvd. New Port Richey, FL 34652 
Tel: {866) 753-8292 Fax: (727) 848-7701 
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